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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
Provide an update on correspondence received for attention of Council.  
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
This paper refers to correspondence to be brought to the attention of Council. 
Items are referred to in 3.0 below. 
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
 
 
 
3.2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3.3  
 
 
 
 
 
3.4 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Correspondence from Department for Infrastructure  
 
The Chair received a response from DfI to letter sent following October Council 
regarding delays to planning consultations.  The response was emailed to 
Members on 24 November 2022.  Refer to Appendix A  
 
Correspondence from Northern Ireland Environment Agency   
 
The Chair received a response from NIEA to letter sent following October Council 
in regard to delays in planning consultations.  The response was emailed to 
Members on 24 November 2022 and as per November Council a meeting date has 
been requested.  Refer to Appendix B 
  
Correspondence from DAERA  
 
The Chair received a response to letter sent following October Council regarding 
CAP Single Farm Payments.  The response was emailed to Members on 24 
November 2022.  Refer to Appendix C  
 
Correspondence from Education Authority  
 
The Chair received a response to letter sent following October Council regarding 
School Transport Issues.  The response was emailed to Members on 2 December 
2022.  Refer to Appendix D 
 



3.5 
 
 
 
 
3.6 
 
 
 
 
3.7 
 

Correspondence from Education Authority  
 
The Chair has received a response to letter sent by Council regarding St Mary’s 
Primary School and Substitute Teachers Pay.  Refer to Appendix E 
 
Correspondence from Northern Ireland Water 
 
The Chief Executive has received correspondence from NI Water regarding the 
Telephone Mast at Castlehill, Dungannon.  Refer to Appendix F 
 
Correspondence from Northern Ireland Office 
 
The Chair has received a response from NI Office regarding Noah Donohoe case.  
Refer to Appendix G. 
 
 

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 
Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 
 

Financial: not applicable 
 

Human: not applicable 
 

Risk Management: not applicable 
 

 
4.2 

 
Screening & Impact Assessments  
 

Equality & Good Relations Implications: not applicable 
 

Rural Needs Implications: not applicable 
 

5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 

 
That Council notes and considers, as necessary, the correspondence received.  
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 
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